February 25, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

RE: Eagle Scout Letter

Dear Governor Haley,

My son, Scott Hunter Spivey, recently earned the rank of Eagle Scout at the age of 14 years old. Heis a
member of Troop 8 at Incarnation Luthernan Church, and we would greatly appreciate it if you would
send a congratulatory letter to him to use during his Eagle ceremony which will be held on April 11,
2015.

Thank you so much for your time.

Smcerely,
/

// C( /" "l\t,-“‘{fj'// P

£

Shella Spivey S
PC Box 9205

Columbia SC 29290

(803) 606-0583 cell

(803) 733-3048 (work)



